
Letter To My New Teacher 2020

This is a new and unusual time for everyone. As you will not get the chance to meet 

us before you go back to school in September, we would like you to write us a letter. 

You can use this letter to tell us more about you and what you did during the spring 

and summer of 2020.

Tell us about yourself, your interests and hobbies, and any fun facts about yourself. 

What have you enjoyed during the spring and summer and what have you learnt?

What wishes do you have for a new school year? The more you include in your letter 

the more we will learn about you. You may also illustrate your letter if you wish.

If you write your letter on the computer, you can email it to your new class teacher. 

Otherwise, please bring it to school in September.


